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April 25, 2024

The First Presbyterian Church of Dillon is looking forward to hosting the May 17th meeting of

the Yellowstone Presbytery. The church is located at 24 South Pacific Street, on the corner of

South Pacific and Glendive. Street parking is available as well as in the parking lots to the east

and north. Information is provided below about registration, lodging, meals, childcare.

Thursday Night Dinner: Before our meeting in Dillon on Friday, all are invited to Daniel and

Callie Triller’s house (420 S Idaho St, just a couple blocks from church) for dinner, lawn games,

and more. The cost for the Thursday night meal is a freewill offering of $10/person. Fellowship

will begin at 5pm, followed by BBQ dinner at 6pm. Childcare can be available as needed. To

RSVP for childcare, please see below.

Registration: Registration will be held in our church’s narthex beginning at 8:30am on Friday

May 17th.

Lodging: While there are a number of hotels in the Dillon area (along with a few Airbnb’s), we

have received a special rate ($40 off) from the FairBridge Inn Express. This special rate is $129 +

tax for 1 king bed or $139 + tax for 2 queen beds. Be sure to mention “Yellowstone Presbyterian

Regional Church Meeting” at the time of your booking. The FairBridge Inn is a nice hotel and

features a free hot breakfast, indoor pool, free parking, fitness center and free wifi. You can

receive this special rate only by phone at 406.683.3636. Book before May 9th to secure the

discounted rate.

Meals: Lunch on Friday will be catered by the Board of Pensions and is free of charge. The

church will also provide snacks on Friday morning and throughout the day as well.

RSVP’s: Are requested for both Thursday dinner and Friday lunch by Tuesday May 14th. Please

email our interim Office Manager Kelsie Christensen at office@fpcdillon.org or call at

406.683.2655 to RSVP for one or both meals or if special dietary needs are requested.

Childcare: If childcare is needed (for either Thursday night or Friday), please contact Kelsie at

the contact number above and we can arrange childcare as needed.

We look forward to having you here in Dillon!

Daniel Triller, Pastor daniel@fpcdillon.org 206.484.6986
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